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We are all  

writers … 

Term Dates 

Friday 29th March—Friday 12th April—Easter Break 

Monday 15th April—First Day of Summer Term 

Monday 6th May - Bank Holiday—The School is Closed 

Monday 27th May—Friday 31st May—Half Term 

Friday 19th July—Last Day of Summer Term 

Diary Dates 

Friday 1st March—PTA—School Discos. 

Thursday 7th March—World Book Day—children can come 
to school dressed as a Book Character. 

Monday 11th March—Thursday 14th March. Book Fair at AF 
& T (After School) 

Thursday 14th March—Danbury Final Information Meeting 
for Year 4 Parents. 5.00p.m. @ AF 

Monday 22nd April—Thursday 25th April—Year 4 Resi-
dential—Danbury 

The Big Question for the Spring Term 

Assessment Period — Who is Responsible for 
the World? 

 

Our Jigsaw Theme 
for this Half 

Term—Healthy 
Me. 

Awards  

STAR— Charlie (RREX), CHARIOT— Chloe (RREX),  JUMBO– Weroni-
ka (MM).  

EAGLES— Harry (RREX), ROSES— Tyon (RROX), CIRCUS– Emilia 
(RREX). 

MERCURY— Joshua (MM), CLAUDIUS– Brooke (MM), ROMANS– 
Jared (MM). 

DUTCH— Beatrice (MM), ICENI— Zachary (RREX),  PAXMAN— Wil-
low (MM). 

CASTLE— Isabelle (RREX),  GARRISON— Imogen (MM),  CAVA-
LIER— Aianna (RREX). 

OYSTERS— Freddie (MM), RAEDWALD– Leah (RREX), MAGNETS— 
Alexa (MM). 

TRINOVANTES— Jack (MM), CYMBELINE— Violet (MLM),  
LATHES— Bivaan (RROX). 

Rights Respecting Schools 

Article 17 (access to information from the media) Every child 
has the right to reliable information from a variety of sources, 
and governments should encourage the media to provide infor-
mation that children can understand. Governments must help 

protect children from materials that could harm them.  

One Square Mile—Please remember to follow on: https://m.facebook.com/people/One-
Square-Mile-Heritage-on-our-Doorstep/100086912204893/ 
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Purple Pinkie 

Many thanks for all your efforts and enthusiasm for our ‘Purple Pinkie’ day in 
support of the Rotary Club and ‘End Polio Now.’ 

As well as the school being awash with Pink and Purple, you also raised 
£541.90. 

 

Well Done Lottie 

Really well done to 
Lottie who was so 
inspired by the 

skittle experiment 
that she did at 

school as part of 
‘Women in Science 

day’ that she had to 
go home, insist on 

some more skittles 
and do it all again! 

Internet Safety 

Following on from our Internet 
Safety day, we had just before 
Half Term a timely reminder to 
us all that news on the internet 

isn’t always as it seems. 

‘ALL NEWS ISN’T ALWAYS 
GOOD NEWS. We need to be 
mindful that as young people 
spend much more time online, 

they will come across many types 
of news to include fake, real, 
biased, exaggerated and AI 

generated impersonation. They 
are then only a few clicks away to 
exploring more and vulnerable to 

being dragged into 
things. Factors such as being 

easily impressionable young peo-
ple especially at risk.  

PTA Children’s Discos 

Thank you to all parents who have already sent a 
slip in with payment for the school disco’s which 

are taking place tonight. 

Both offices will be accepting payments and 
slips up to the end of the school day on Friday.    
There will also be a chance to pay for the disco 
at the door at the start of each disco.   If you 
need to pay at the door, we will ask you to wait 
until the end of the queue so it does not hold up 

the children at the start of the disco. 

At the start of the discos, please bring your 
child/children to the front of Abbey Field Site 

and entry will be through the main doors 
straight into the main hall. 

We will ask you to keep your child's coat and 
bring it back with you at the end of the 

disco. 

At the end of the disco, pick up will be at the 
rear of Abbey Field Site from the small hall.  

Please enter the playground via the side gate.    
Children will be given a snack as they leave and 

drinks will be available during the disco. 

Times of the discos are as follows: 

Years 1 and 2 - 4.30 to 5.15 p.m. 

Years 3 and 4 - 5.30 to 6.15 p.m. 

Years 5 and 6 - 6.30 to 7.15 p.m. 

World Book Day 

Please don’t forget that next Thursday 
(7th March) is World Book Day and children 

can come to school dressed as any book 
character they like. 

The best dressed character in each Year 
Group will be able to choose a book from 
our book fair the following week as their 

prize. 

During the day, each Year Group will focus 
on a different author—and each class, a 
different book and children will carousel 
round each of their different year group 

classes for 3 different activities. 

Well Done 
Tessie 

Well done 
Tessie who 

brought in, to 
show Mrs. 
Skinner, a 

painting she’d 
been working 

very hard on at home.  

Thank You Alice 

A special ‘Purple Pinkie 
mention to Alice—who 

donated 
£10 of 
her own 

money on 
Purple 
Pinkie 
Day. 

Danbury 

We will hold a 
final infor-

mation Meet-
ing for this 

year’s Year 4 
trip to Dan-

bury on Thurs-
day 14th 
March @ 

5.00p.m. at the 
AF site. 


